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ROTARY

A Special Thanks to
Washington's Noon Rotary!

Last month, the Washington Noon Rotary
Club invited us to speak about The Kelly
Children's Home During this meeting,
founder Alexis Kelly (pictured right of Club
President Dr Loope), and office manager,
Ashlee Whitley (pictured far left) spoke
about the journey that brought The Kellys to
this mission. Alexis also shared statistics
regarding homeless teens and teens in
foster care, an update on their renovation
progress, and the delays they are facing in
releasing grant funding Despite the delays,
The Kelly Children’s Home also shared how
they continue providing support and care
to displaced children locally. The meeting
room at King Chicken was a full house, and
S0 many community members were
excited to hear of the progress & learn of
ways they could get involved. A big thanks
to King Chicken for a delicious lunch! The
Rotary meets at noon every Monday at
King Chicken. 1f you are interested in
joining Rotary, you can learn more at
washingtonnoonrotany.org

Join Us at The Kelly
Children's Home Second
Annual Charity Gala!

Join our largest event of the year, bringing together our dedicated supporters from
Washington, NC and beyond for a night of entertainment and connection. You will enjoy
a three-course seated dinner, live music by our local favorite, The Eli Craig Band, exciting
live and silent auctions, a 50/50 cash raffle, and morel The event is Saturday, December
3rd, at The Washington Yacht & Country Club

Our theme this year is Alice in Wonderland! Come in your best cocktail, semi- or formal-
attire, or feel free to dress the theme! We hope you will join us for this celebratory night
to recognize the importance of supporting our children in need and how you are making
a difference in our community!

We are seeking donations for our silent and live auctions and event sponsors! 1f you or
your organization are interested in donating or sponsoring, please contact
ashlee@thekellychildrenshomeorg Remember; all donations are tax- deductlblel

To purchase tickets, scan the QR code or visit our websitel
We look forward to seeing you at this spectacular evening!

for a very impnrtnnt date!
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Missed our last newsletter?
Check it out at wwww.thekellychildrenshome.org/in-the-news



